Remember to pay dues:

- \$5 for new members
- \$3 for returning members

Forest Hills Spanish Club:

- Mr. Cobb said that Kindergarten and 1st grade is full for Tuesday and Wednesday and more on a waiting list
- 2nd and 3rd grade is almost full for Tuesday and Wednesday
- 9 kids on Tuesday and 6 on Wednesday
- The lesson will be on how to introduce yourself. They will be making name tags and then going around the class and introducing themselves to each other. They will also be learning other greetings, such as How are you?, etc

Fundraising Tables will be on Wednesday, October 21st from 10-2 and Wednesday, October 28th from 10-2. They will be in front of the Fisher Student Center

IOC yard sale:

- Saturday, November 7th 8am -12 pm in Trask Parking Lot
- Set up is at 7 am
- Money raised will be going to help with the backpack program (Professor Irvin's program) and also to Spanish Club. Please be gathering things you want to sale to help the cause!

Festival Latino

- Saturday, November 7th 11 am-8 pm
- Hugh McRae Park
- We will volunteer there and then eat and hang out. It's a good way to practice Spanish!

Salsa night has changed: Mi Gente is hosting a Latino Dance Party Friday, October 9 in Warwick Center Ballroom from 8 pm-12 am and it's FREE of charge

Spanish Club is going to see **"Letters from the Other Side"** which is a movie that will be in Spanish and English. It will be playing in Kenan Auditorium Thursday, October 22nd at 6:30 pm and we will be meeting outside as a group.

Spanish club dinner hosted at Meghan's house, Sunday, October 25th at 6:30 pm. Directions will be sent in an email before the dinner.

*****IF YOU CAN VOLUNTEER FOR ANY OF THE ABOVE PLEASE E-MAIL MEGHAN********